
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "robbie@etechenv.com"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Chisholm Energy - Black River 3 Fed #1
Date: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 11:26:00 AM

Hello Mr. Runnels,
 
Thank you for the lab results. Please send me some documentation about this site and this spill event I am unable
to process this request with the information received.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
 

From: robbie@etechenv.com <robbie@etechenv.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 2:31 PM
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>
Subject: Chisholm Energy - Black River 3 Fed #1
 
Ms. Pruett,
 
There is not a signed C-141 for this on the OCD website. The operator assures me that one was
turned in. We have remediated the area with the exception of two small spots that are against the
secondary containment of the battery that will be addressed at abandonment. I have attached the
analytical for your review. I am asking for permission to backfill the location.
 
Thank you,
 
Robbie Runnels
 
Project Manager
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